
 
 

Product Alert  
Date: December 17, 2024 

 

Detector Electronics (DET-TRONICS) EQ3780 Module – Safety Concern 
 

Type of Notification:  Safety Bulletin 

FM Approvals has been notified by DET-TRONICS of a potential safety risk pertaining to the EQ3780 High 
Speed Deluge Module (HSDM).   Investigation by DET-TRONICS has determined that a potential failure of 
the output may occur when the HSDM, sold for use with Eagle Quantum Premier (EQP) systems, is 
configured in Cascade Mode. 

Company Identity: Detector Electronics, Minneapolis MN 55438 

Product Identity:  Eagle Quantum Premier (EQP) High Speed Deluge Module (HSDM) EQ3780.  Reference 
attached notification. 
 
FM Approval Status:  FM Approved   
 
Hazard Involved:  The attached notification from DET-TRONICS highlights a potential issue when a 
Cascade-configured input or output of an HSDM may fail to activate any output, which could lead to 
potential for property damage, personal injury or death.      

If you suspect that you have a potentially affected product, as described in the attached safety notice, 
please follow the instructions as indicated.  

 

 

 

Antonio L. Pires 
FM Approvals, Quality Assurance 

Norwood, MA, USA 
+1 (1)781 255 4825 
Email:  antonio.pires@fmapprovals.com 
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